
Return-to- School  Illness Considerations 

 

We encourage students who have tested positive for Covid to share that information with 

their professors, so that questions related to attendance and classwork can be flexibly 

addressed. 

NDNU follows the general guidelines of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 

(CDC) and the County of San Mateo’s Covid guidelines, both of which have started to treat 

Covid like any other respiratory disease, including the flu (influenza) and RSV (Respiratory 

Syncytial Virus).   

Please review the latest guidance from these two organizations. They encourage prevention 

and staying home when you are sick to avoid spreading the illness. Use their guidance to 

plan for your return to NDNU.  

https://www.cdc.gov/ncird/whats-new/updated-respiratory-virus-guidance.html
https://www.smchealth.org/coronavirus

